
 

  17th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 1 Trip to Cannon Hall 
 

 

A Trip to Cannon Hall Country House has been organised for Year 1 students that links into their 

current Victorians History Module. The trip will take place Monday 11th July 2022. We will be leaving 

school by coach at 9am and returning at 3pm meaning the children can be collected at the usual finish 

time. 

 

The cost of the trip is £11.50 (non-refundable) If you would like your child to take part, please give 

parental consent and make the payment on ParentPay before Friday 10th June 2022. If you require a 

PayPoint bar code please contact the school office.  

 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle and brings a packed lunch from home. One can be ordered 

from school if requested beforehand (more details to follow).  

 

Children will take part in various activities across the day such as butter churning, making sugar mice, 

playing with Victorian toys and a tour of the Cannon Hall Country House. It is suggested that the 

children dress in Victorian clothing to bring the learning to life but this is not necessary. We will send 

out more ideas to the children of what you could wear. 

 

Please note, outstanding breakfast club debts will need to be cleared before you can reserve a 

place on the trip. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Brightmore and Miss Burroughs 

 

     

    
 

 

 


